
 

 

 
 

Tenure-Track Assistant Professor 
Department of Visualization 

College of Architecture - Texas A&M University 
 
The Department of Visualization in the College of Architecture, at Texas A&M University invites 
applications for a tenure track faculty position at the Assistant Professor level with research and 
teaching interests aligned with computer graphics and visualization. The expected start date is 
Fall 2020. This is a nine-month, full-time, academic appointment. Candidates should have 
relevant experience in computer graphics, data visualization modeling and simulation, artificial 
intelligence, machine learning, and/or human computer interaction. 

The successful applicants will teach courses at the undergraduate and graduate levels, advise 
and mentor graduate students, develop an independent, externally funded research program, 
participate in all aspects of the department’s activities, and serve the professional community.  

Through effective industrial advisory committees that provide valuable guidance, the department 
has numerous opportunities for the development of laboratories and sponsorship of applied 
research activities. By being an integral part of Texas A&M University, with its 19 colleges and 
schools and 3,950 faculty, there are excellent opportunities for interaction with scholars in other 
departments and disciplines to support large scale initiatives, as well as access to graduate 
students to assist in instructional and applied research activities. 

A terminal degree (such as Ph.D. or equivalent) in a related field is required. In rare 
circumstances candidates with an extraordinary record of accomplishment without a terminal 
degree will be considered. Strong written and verbal communication skills are required. 
Applicants should consult the department’s website to review our academic and research 
programs (viz.arch.tamu.edu). 

Applicants should submit a cover letter, curriculum vitae, teaching statement, research 
statement, and a list of three references (including postal addresses, phone numbers and email 
addresses) by applying for this specific position at the interfolio website: 
apply.interfolio.com/71821. 

Review of applications and interviews will begin in January 15 2020, and new applications will 
continue to be considered until the position is filled. For additional information, please contact 
the search committee chair Dr. Ergun Akleman, ergun.akleman@tamu.edu 

Texas A&M University is committed to enriching the learning and working environment for all 
visitors, students, faculty, and staff by promoting a culture that embraces inclusion, diversity, 
equity, and accountability. Diverse perspectives, talents, and identities are vital to accomplishing 
our mission and living our core values. 

Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action/Veterans/Disability Employer committed to diversity. 

 


